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centreforcatholicstudies.co.uk 

 

 

Follow the CCS on Twitter @CCSDham  

Join the conversation about this conference using #CCS_LotW 

 
 

We would welcome your reflection and feedback at the end of the symposium and will email you a 

link to an online form where you can leave comments after the event. 

 

If you would  like to be added to the Centre for Catholic Studies mailing list, please register at 

https://tinyurl.com/27fxt28m  If you would like to unsubscribe or change your communication 

preferences, please email ccs.admin@durham.ac.uk  
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Wednesday 21st June 2023 (Optional pre-symposium public lecture) 

7.00pm  The 2023 Bishop Dunn Memorial Lectures 

 Lecture Theatre ER201, Elvet Riverside, 83 New Elvet, Durham DH1 3AQ 

Welcome 
Prof. Anna Rowlands, St Hilda Professor of Catholic Social Thought and Practice, Durham 
University, Consultant to the Office of the Synod, Vatican City, and Member of the Dicastery for 
Integral Human Development 

7.05pm Opening Prayer 
Archbishop Malcolm McMahon, OP, Archbishop of Liverpool and Apostolic Administrator for the 
Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle 

7.10pm Introductions 

7.15pm H.E. Cardinal Mario Grech, Secretary General of the General Secretariat of the Synod 
‘Common Obedience to the Spirit of Christ: Synodality, Collegiality, and Apostolicity’ 

7.55pm Buzz and stretch 

8.05pm Sr Dr Nathalie Becquart, XMCJ, Undersecretary of the General Secretariat of the Synod 
‘Why Ecumenism and Synodality Go Hand-in-Hand’ 
 

8.45pm Buzz 
 
8.50pm Plenary Discussion 
 
9.15pm Close and Depart 
 
9.20pm Coach from New Elvet to Ushaw (for those staying at Ushaw and attending the Lectures) 

 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 – at Ushaw 

8.05am Coach from Hotel Indigo on Old Elvet (diagonally opposite to the Marriott) for Ushaw 

for 8.10am The coach will depart promptly at 8.10am and taxis will be very difficult to obtain at this 

hour. 

9.00am Greeting and Blessing of Symposium 

Archbishop Malcolm McMahon, OP, Archbishop of Liverpool and Apostolic Administrator 

for the Diocese of Hexham 

9.05am Introduction  

Prof. Paul D. Murray, Professor of Systematic Theology and Director of the Centre for 

Catholic Studies, Department of Theology and Religion, Durham University 

Dr Gregory A. Ryan, Assistant Professor in Catholic Theology and Academic Coordinator 

of Northern Diaconal Formation Partnership, Durham University 

Programme 
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Thursday 22nd June 2023 ctd. 

9.20am Unit 1: Possible Catholic Learning about Synodality from the Methodist Church of 

Great Britain and from the United Reformed Church 

Introduction to Unit 1 and presenters 

 Synodality in the Understanding and Practice of the Methodist Church in Great Britain 

 Rev. Dr Liz Kent, Director, Wesley Study Centre, St John's College, Durham (tbc) (10 mins) 

 Synodality in the Understanding and Practice of the United Reformed Church 

 Rev. Dr Elizabeth Welch, Minister in the United Reformed Church             (10 mins) 

 Moment of silence 

 Buzz  

 Reinforcing of the process and dispositions for the small-group work and informing about 

key logistics 

9.55am Comfort break and move straight to small group rooms where tea/coffee is available, 

badges are to be collected, and registration taken. 

10.10am Start of the work of the first small-group process, each group with an assigned chair and 

scribe. (60 mins total) 

 a) first round of circle, 2 mins each, no interruptions (respectful listening), thoughts on 

either or both of the presentations and related briefing papers in light of the two questions 

set in advance: 

• What elements in these briefing papers have potential in relation to 

Catholic/ecumenical learning about synodality for the Catholic Church and/or your 

own ecclesial tradition? 

• To which specific contexts in Catholic/your ecclesial tradition might these areas of 

potential Catholic/ecumenical learning relate?                        (c.30 mins max) 

 b) opportunity for further short (1 min. max.) comments, responses, or amendments each 

might chose to offer in light of what they’ve heard  (c.15 mins max) 

 c) 4-5 mins max reflections and clarifications by each of the two relevant tradition-specific 

representatives  (c.10 mins max) 

 d) chair of small-group identifying what has heard as key things to take back to plenary 

group and checking this with scribe and group as a whole  (5 mins, plus whatever left) 

11.10am Move straight back to the Exhibition Hall for plenary 

11.20am Plenary regroup and attending to what the Spirit might be saying to the churches 

 Feedback from small-group leaders 

12.00noon Grace, led by Rt Rev. Sarah Clark, Bishop of Jarrow 

 

12.10pm Lunch in the Refectory. (Please use all 3 buffet stations – the buffet is the same at each.)
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Thursday 22nd June 2023 ctd. 

1.10pm Unit 2: Possible Catholic Learning about Synodality from the Religious Society of 

Friends (Quakers) in Britain and from the Church of England 

Introduction to Unit 2 and presenters 

 Synodality in the Understanding and Practice of the Church of England (10 mins) 

 Rt Rev. Sarah Clark, Bishop of Jarrow  

 Synodality in the Understanding and Practice of Quakers in Britain (10 mins) 

 Clare Scott Booth, former Clerk of Britain Yearly Meeting (2019-2021) for the Religious 

Society of Friends in Britain 

 Moment of silence 

 Buzz  

 Brief reminder of the process and dispositions for the group work  

1.40pm Move immediately to small-groups, where bottles of water will be available 

1.50pm Start Small-Group 2 process (60 mins) 

 Process, same as for Small-Group 1 

2.50pm Return to Exhibition Hall for plenary 

3.00pm Plenary regroup and attending to what the Spirit might be saying to the churches 

 Gather in silence. Maintain silence for 10 mins. Then a facilitated open meeting, in which 

anyone who feels moved to speak out of the silence can do so in the register of spiritual 

voicing and reflection, expressing what spiritual movements were and are being felt and 

discerned in peoples’ minds and hearts through the small-group process.             (30 mins)  

 Elders: 

 Elaine Green, Clerk of the Quaker Committee for Christian and Interfaith Relations, 

Religious Society of Friends 

 Rev. Diane Ryan, Vicar of Blaydon, and High Spen & Rowlands Gill, Diocese of Durham  

 A collect prayer will be prayed as formal closure of the session. 

3.40pm Pause to stretch 

3.45pm Unit 3: Possible Catholic Learning about Synodality from the Baptist Union of Great 

Britain and from the Pentecostal Tradition 

 

 Introduction to Unit 3 and presenters 

 Synodality in the Understanding and Practice of the Baptist Union of Great Britain 

 Rev. Ruth Moriarty, Baptist minister of Christ Church New Southgate (10 mins) 

 Synodality in the Understanding and Practice of the Pentecostal Tradition 

 Prof. Wolfgang Vondey, Professor of Christian Theology and Pentecostal Studies, 

University of Birmingham (10 mins) 

 Moment of silence 

 Buzz  
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Thursday 22nd June 2023 ctd. 

4.10pm Sending to Small-Group 3 process, where tea/coffee will be available 

4.25pm Start Small-Group 3 process (60 mins) 

 Process, same as for Small-Group 1 

5.25pm Return to Exhibition Hall for plenary 

5.35pm Plenary regroup and attending to what the Spirit might be saying to the churches 

 Worship and prayer (c.15 mins) 

 Brief words of appreciation for what participants regard as the most significant insight, or 

encouragement, or challenge they have received during the course of the day in relation to 

their own ecclesial tradition and context. 

 Gathering and holding the day in 5 mins quiet, followed by grace before dinner to be 

prayed by Prof. Paul S. Fiddes, FBA, Professor of Systematic Theology, Oxford, and 

Principal Emeritus and Senior Research Fellow, Regent’s Park College, Oxford 

6.30pm Dinner 

7.45pm End of Dinner, Symposium/Synod prayer to be read by Abbot Christopher Jamison, OSB, 

Abbot President, English Benedictine Congregation 

 

7.50pm Facilities and move to front of College for: 

8.00pm Transport to Old Elvet, Durham for general participants  

 Scribes and Small Group Chairs meet with Core Organising Group and Rapporteurs 

9.15pm Transport for Synthesis Group to Old Elvet, Durham 

 

 

Friday 23rd June 2023 – St Cuthbert’s Church, Old Elvet, Durham 

8.00am Coach from the front of Ushaw to Old Elvet, Durham 

 

8.30am St Cuthbert’s Church open for quiet prayer, in Taizé style 

 

9.00am Introduction   

9.10am Panel 1: Thoughts from Ecumenical Partners (55 mins total) 

 Introduction to session and to speakers 

5 mins max. each from three of the authors of the briefing documents:  

 Buzz  

 5 mins max. each, on similar points, from the other three authors  

Plenary discussion 

  

10.05am Pause to stretch  



7 

 

Friday 23rd June 2023 ctd 

10.10am Panel 2: Catholic Reflectors (40 mins total) 

 Introduction to session and to speakers 

 5 mins max. each from: 

 Prof. Janet Soskice, Professor Emeritus of Philosophical Theology, University of 

Cambridge, and William K. Warren Distinguished Research Professor Catholic Theology, 

The Divinity School, Duke University 

 Prof. Dr Myriam Wijlens, Professor of Canon Law, University of Erfurt 

 Prof. Anna Rowlands, St Hilda Professor of Catholic Social Thought and Practice, 

Durham University, Consultant to the Office of the Synod, Vatican City, and Member of 

the Dicastery for Integral Human Development 

Buzz  

Plenary discussion 

  

10.50am Tea/coffee, in groups at assigned points (20 mins) 

 

11.10am Panel 3: Catholic Representatives (40 mins total) 

 Introduction to session and to speakers  

 5 mins max. each from: 

Rev. Dr Jan Nowotnik, Director of Mission, Catholic Bishops’ Conference of England and 

Wales 

Sr Dr Nathalie Becquart, XMCJ, Undersecretary of the General Secretariat of the Synod 

Buzz  

Plenary discussion 

  

11.50am Thanks, Final Reflections, and Forwards 

 Paul Murray and Greg Ryan 

  

12.00pm Closing Liturgy: Taizé, with blessing and dismissal by Archbishop Malcolm (20-25 mins) 

 

12.40pm Optional Light Lunch (Marriott Hotel) 

1.30pm Departures 
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Miss Sarah Adams, Director for the Department of Adult Education and Evangelisation and Synod Lead Clifton 
Diocese 

Bishop John Arnold, Bishop of Salford 

Bernadette Askins, Chair of Churches Together South Tyneside  

 

Avril Baigent, Director, School for Synodality 

Rt Rev. Jonathan Baker, Bishop of Fulham 

Judith Baker, Ecumenical and Interfaith Officer for The Religious Society of Friends (Quakers) in Britain 

Rev. Dr Glenn Balfour, Theologian in Residence AoG GB 

Rev. Dr Catherine Ball, Minister, The Free Church (United Reformed) St Ives and Fenstanton URC 

Rev. Dr Terence Bateman, Franciscan Friar 

Professor Tina Beattie, Professor Emerita of Catholic Studies, University of Roehampton 

Sr Nathalie Becquart XMCJ, Undersecretary of the General Secretariat of the Synod 

Mr Adam Berry, Global Programme Manager 

Brother James Boner, Provincial Delegate of the Capuchin Delegation of Great Britain 

Rev. Lilly Brightwell, Missio Dei, Vice Principal Lead 

Rev. Philip Brooks, Deputy General Secretary (Mission) 

Fr Martin Browne OSB, Official, Dicastery for Promoting Christian Unity, Rome 

Margaret Bryan, Quaker clerk 

 

Anna Caffell, Aide to the Founding Director of Rose Castle Foundation 

Mrs Amy Cameron, President of the National Board of Catholic Women, England & Wales 

Pastor (Dr) Marcus Chilaka, National Pastor for Ecumenism, Redeemed Christian Church of God (RCCG), UK 

Rt Rev. Sarah Clark, Bishop of Jarrow 

Margaret Mary Clark, National Board of Catholic Women (NBCW) Trustee 

Rev. Dr John Claydon, Baptist Minister (Retired) 

Dr Luca Badini Confalonieri, Director, Wijngaards Institute for Catholic Research 

Dr John Cornell, Church Secretary Christ Church LEP Stocksbridge Sheffield, member of the URC - RC 
Dialogue Group 

Dr William Crozier, Leverhulme Early Career Research Fellow (Centre for Catholic Studies, Durham University) 

Fr Anthony Currer, Parish Priest of St Augustine's Darlington 

 

'Ben' Pink Dandelion, Professor of Quaker Studies, University of Birmingham 

Rev. Jane Day, Baptist Minister, Tutor at Regent's Park College 

Fr Andrew Downie, Catholic Chaplain to Durham University and Parish Priest of St Cuthbert's, Durham 

Mr Andy Doyle, Lay member of Diocese of Hexham & Newcastle 

Mrs Margaret Doyle, Provincial President, Lay Dominicans English Province 

Sr Rachel Duffy, Member of Sisters Faithful Companions of Jesus 

 

Participant List 
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Rev. Dr Alison Evans, Baptist minister 

 

Fr Chris Fallon, Director for the Permanent Diaconate, Archdiocese of Liverpool 

Rev. Prof. Paul S. Fiddes, Professor of Systematic Theology, University of Oxford 

Professor David Ford, Regius Professor of Divinity Emeritus, University of Cambridge; Co-Chair, Rose Castle 
Foundation 

Will Foster, Professor of Leadership, Keele University 

 

Rev. Ruth Gee, Methodist Minister 

Rev. Fr Mathews George, Priest 

Dr Michael Gilmore, Visiting Fellow, St John's College, Durham 

Rev. Dr Andy Goodliff, Lecturer in Baptist History, Regent's Park College, Oxford 

Rev. Dr Paul Goodliff, Baptist delegate and former General Secretary of Churches Together in England 

Rev. Dr Ruth Gouldbourne, Minister, Grove Lane Baptist Church 

Card. Mario Grech, Secretary General of the General Secretariat of the Synod 

Elaine Green, Clerk of the Quaker Committee for Christian and Interfaith Relations, Religious Society of Friends 
in Britain 

 

Rev. Dr Sean E. Hall, Parish Priest 

Mr Brian Hamill, President of the Newman Association 

Canon Dr Jamie Harrison, Chair, House of Laity, Church of England General Synod 

Dr Alana Harris, Reader of Modern British Social, Cultural and Gender History; Director of Liberal Arts 

Jo Harris 

Dr Margaret Harvey, Durham University (retired) 

Colm Hayden, Parish Priest 

Rt Rev. Paul Hendricks, Auxiliary Bishop 

Fr Damian Howard SJ, Provincial of the Jesuits in Britain 

Rev. Kenneth G. Howcroft, Former President of the Conference of the Methodist Church in Britain 

Rev. Dr Neil Hudson, Lecturer and Pastor (Elim Pentecostal) 

Rev. Chris Hughes, Parish Priest  of St Cuthbert's and St Joseph's RC. Community, North Shields 

Rev. Barry Hutchinson, National Ecumenical Officer, Church of God of Prophecy 

Elaine Hutchinson, Birmingham City Centre Retail Chaplain 

Ivan Hutnik, Quaker 

 

Fr Philip Inch, Episcopal Vicar Liverpool 

Dr Austen Ivereigh, Writer and Fellow in Contemporary Church History, Campion Hall, Oxford 

 

Abbot Christopher Jamison, Abbot President, English Benedictine Congregation 

Dr Pat Jones, Post-doctoral research associate, Durham University 

 

Rev. Dr Liz Kent, Director, Wesley Study Centre, St John's College, Durham 

Chris Knowles, Director of the School for Synodality 
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Rev. Matthew A. Laferty, Director, Methodist Ecumenical Office Rome 

Mr Christopher Lamb, Vatican Correspondent, The Tablet; Phd student, Centre for Catholic Studies, Durham 
University 

Ms Jane Lavery, Convenor of the National Board of Catholic Women's Ecumenical Committee 

Dr Robbie Leigh, Head of Impact and Partnerships, Rose Castle Foundation 

Mr Andy Lie, Ecumenical & Inter-Faith Officer, United Reformed Church Northern Synod 

Sr Catherine Lloyd RSCJ, Provincial, Society of the Sacred Heart 

Dr Susan Longhurst, Vice President: National Board of Catholic Women 

Archishop Bernard Longley, Archbishop of Birmingham 

 

Rev. Dr Tim Macquiban, Former Director of the Methodist Ecumenical Office Rome 

Dr Mary Mather, National Board of Catholic Women 

Sr Mary Jo McElroy, Retreat House Coordinator 

Dr Mary McHugh, National Board of Catholic Women 

Bishop Patrick McKinney, Bishop of Nottingham 

Archbishop Malcolm McMahon OP, Archbishop of Liverpool and Apostolic Administrator for the Diocese of 
Hexham and Newcastle 

Rev. Ruth Moriarty, Baptist minister of Christ Church New Southgate 

Rachel Muers, Professor of Divinity, University of Edinburgh 

Prof. Paul D. Murray, Professor of Systematic Theology, and Director of the Centre for Catholic Studies, 
Durham University 

 

Rt Rev. Monsignor Keith Newton, Ordinary of the Personal Ordinariate of Our Lady of Walsingham 

Rev. Dr Jan Nowotnik, Director of Mission CBCEW 

 

John O'Brien, Participant 

Professor Thomas O'Loughlin, Professor of Historical Theology 

Sr Avril O'Regan RLR, Congregational Leader 

Dr Andrew Orton, Associate Professor, Durham University 

Rev. Canon Leo Osborn, Co Chair of British Roman Catholic/Methodist Dialogue 

 

Madeleine Pennington, Quaker, South London Area Meeting 

Sr Elaine Penrice FSP, Director of the National Office for Vocation 

Rev. Dr Pete Phillips, Director of the Centre for Digital Theology, Spurgeon’s College, and Methodist Minister, 
Thames Valley Circuit  

Dr Antonia Pizzey, Lecturer in Theology 

Fr John Poland, Secretary to the Archbishop of Liverpool 

Rev. Dr Robert Pope, Interim Principal, Westminster College, Cambridge 

 

Fr Dominic Robinson SJ, St Mary's University & DDU Catholic Bishops' Conference of England & Wales 

Prof. Anna Rowlands, St Hilda Professor of Catholic Social Thought and Practice, Durham University 

Deborah Rowlands, Former clerk of Britain Yearly Meeting (Quakers) 

Mrs Sophie Rudge, Co-President of Andante and executive member of both the National Board of Catholic 
Women and the Newman Association 
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Rev. Diane Ryan, Vicar of Blaydon and High Spen & Rowlands Gill, Diocese of Durham 

Rev. Gordon Ryan, Retired 

Dr Gregory Ryan, Assistant Professor and Academic Coordinator for the Northern Diaconal Formation 
Partnership, Durham University 

 

Dr Nicholas Sagovsky, Visiting Professor, Kings College London 

Clare Scott Booth, Former Yearly Meeting Clerk, Religious Society of Friends in Britain 

Bishop John Sherrington, Past Co-Chair of the Methodist Roman Catholic International Commission 

Rev. Dr Callan Slipper, Chair, the Society for Ecumenical Studies 

Dr Karen E. Smith, Honorary Senior Research Fellow of the School of History, Archaeology and Religion, 
Cardiff University 

Mr Nathan Ammon Smith, Director of Ecumenism, Glenmary Home Missioners 

Professor Janet Soskice, William K. Warren Distinguished Research Professor of Catholic Theology, Duke 
Divinity School 

Rev. Graham Sparkes, President, Luther King Centre for Theological Education 

Bishop Mar Joseph Srampickal, Bishop of Catholic Syro-Malabar Eparchy of Great Britain 

Sr Barbara Stafford, Sister of La Retraite 

Mr John Stayne, PhD student, Durham University 

Patricia Stoat, National Board of Catholic Women, Interfaith Committee 

Rev. Neil Stubbens, Methodist Co-Secretary of the British Methodist-Roman Catholic Dialogue Commission 

 

Rev. Canon Christopher Thomas, General Secretary, Catholic Bishops' Conference of England and Wales 

Rev. Phyllis Thompson, Retired Minister and Pentecostal Educator 

Rev. Joanne Thorns, Project Co-Ordinator Communities Together Durham 

Rev. Dr Miranda Threlfall-Holmes, Acting Archdeacon of Liverpool 

 

Wolfgang Vondey, Professor of Christian Theology and Pentecostal Studies, University of Birmingham 

 

Janet Ward, Co Chair Chapel of Unity, Coventry Cathedral 

Dr Clare Watkins, Reader, Ecclesiology and Practical Theology, University of Roehampton 

Rev. Dr Elizabeth Welch, United Reformed Church minister 

Dr Christopher Wells, Director of Unity, Faith and Order (Anglican Communion Office) 

Prof. Dr Myriam Wijlens, Professor of Canon Law, University of Erfurt (Germany) 

Rev. Prof. David Wilkinson, Principal, St John's College, Durham University 

Miss Kate Wilkinson, Chaplain, All Hallows School, Lancs, and Member of the Archdiocese of Liverpool Synod 
and Pastoral Plan Steering Group 

Dr Benjamin J. Wood 
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Group 1 Group 2 Group 3  Group 4  Group 5 

ROOM 

Seminar Room 
1 

(2 groups) 

Seminar Room 
1 

(2 groups) 

 
Douai Room 

 
Parlour 

Seminar Room 
2 

(2 groups) 

Directions 
SEE MAP 

(p.11) 

 FOLLOW 
GREEN LINE  

 FOLLOW 
GREEN LINE  

FOLLOW    
BLUE LINE  

FOLLOW      
RED LINE  

 FOLLOW 
GREEN LINE  

Chair 
Avril Baigent Chris Fallon Clare Watkins Alana Harris Pat Jones 

Scribe 
Andrew Downie Nathan Smith Antonia Pizzey Paul Murray Jan Nowotnik 

  Chris Hughes Catherine Ball Alison Evans Barry 
Hutchinson 

Andy Goodliff 

  Christopher 
Jamison 

Christopher 
Wells 

Brian Hamill Andy Lie David Ford 

  Elaine Green Ivan Hutinik Jo Harris Catherine Lloyd Deborah 
Rowlands 

  Jane Day John Claydon Dominic 
Robinson 

Chris Knowles Glenn Balfour 

  Leo  Osborn John O’Brien Keith Newton David 
Wilkinson 

Jane Lavery 

  Miranda 
Threlfall-Holmes 

Lilly Brightwell Neil Stubbens Jonathan Baker Janet Ward 

  Paul Hendricks Margaret Doyle Phylis 
Thompson 

Madeleine 
Pennington 

John Cornell 

  Philip Brooks Myriam Wijlens Rachel Muers Margaret 
Harvey 

John 
Sherrington 

  Rachel Duffy Patricia Stoat Robbie Leigh Paul Fiddes Luca Badini 
Confalonieri 

  Sarah Adams Pete Phillips William Crozier Tina Beattie Mary Jo 
McElroy 

  William Atkinson       Ruth Gee 

Small Groups 1-5 
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Group 6 Group 7 Group 8 Group 9 Group 10 

ROOM 

 
Seminar Room 

2 
(2 groups) 

 
Lecture Room 

1 

 
Meeting Room 

2 
(Bede Wing) 

Staff Room 
(end of 

corridor past 
Seminar Rm 1) 

 
Meeting Room 

1 
(Bede Wing) 

Directions 
SEE MAP 

P.11 

FOLLOW 
GREEN LINE 

FOLLOW 
GREEN LINE 

FOLLOW      
RED LINE 

FOLLOW 
GREEN LINE 

FOLLOW      
RED LINE 

Chair 
Susan 
Longhurst 

Mary McHugh Janet Soskice Michael 
Gilmore 

Amy Cameron  

Scribe 
Martin Browne Anthony Currer  John Stayne Christopher 

Lamb 
Greg Ryan 

  Avril O’Regan Anna Caffell Andy Doyle Anna 
Rowlands 

Adam Berry 

  Callan Slipper Benjamin 
Wood 

Austen 
Ivereigh 

Damian 
Howard 

Andrew Orton 

  Clare Scott 
Booth 

Bernard 
Longley 

Barbara 
Stafford 

Elizabeth 
Welch 

Ben Pink 
Dandelion 

  Kate Wilkinson Elaine Penrice Christopher 
Thomas 

Gordon Ryan Bernadette 
Askins 

  Kenneth 
Howcroft 

Jamie Harrison Judith Baker Karen Smith Elaine 
Hutchinson 

  Joseph 
Srampickal 

Marcus 
Chilaka 

Liz Kent Margaret 
Bryan 

Graham 
Sparkes 

  Mary Mather Matthew 
Laferty 

Nicholas 
Sagovsky 

Margaret Clark Joanne Thorns 

  Mathews 
George 

Philip Inch Robert Pope Neil Hudson John Arnold 

  Paul Goodliff Ruth 
Gouldbourne 

Ruth Moriarty Patrick 
McKinney 

Nathalie 
Becquart 

  Sean Hall Sophie Rudge Will Foster Sarah Clark Terence 
Bateman 

  Wolfgang 
Vondey 

    Tim 
Macquiban 

Thomas 
O’Loughlin 

Small Groups 6-10 
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Connecting to Wi-Fi 

 

Wednesday 21 June at Elvet Riverside 
 

Visitors and non-academic guests should use ‘TheCloud@Durham’ to connect to the wireless service when visiting 

Durham University. 

 

 

About ‘TheCloud’ 
‘TheCloud’ is a free public-access wireless service with thousands of hotspots and millions of registered users. It 

provides simple, fast and reliable wireless internet access. 

'TheCloud' service is available for Android, iOS, Windows, and Mac devices. 

 

Get Connected 
To connect to ‘TheCloud@Durham’ simply follow the steps below: 

1. Switch on your smartphone, tablet or other Wi-Fi device and check that Wi-Fi is enabled. 

2. Select 'TheCloud@Durham' from the available network list. 

3. Open your internet browser - 'TheCloud' landing page below will appear. Click 'Get Online'.  If the web page does 

not appear, refresh the page. 

4. You will then see the service selection screen. Select ‘The Cloud Wi-Fi'. 

5. Once this is done you can either login with an existing 'TheCloud' account, or click on the 'Create Account' button to 

register for a free account. 

6. Once you have logged in or registered, you will be able to access the internet using 'TheCloud@Durham'. 

 

Security 
For details on ‘TheCloud’ Wi-Fi security, please visit https://www.dur.ac.uk/cis/wireless/thecloud/   

 

 

 

Thursday 22 June at Ushaw  
In the main Ushaw buildings, including the Exhibition Hall, Refectory, Douai Room, Parlour, Meeting Room 1 & 2: 

Network:  Ushaw Guest     

No password necessary 

 

For those in Small Groups 1, 2, 5, 6, 7 and 9 meeting on the East Wing, WiFi is provided by Durham University.  

Please log onto ‘TheCloud@Durham’ as given for Wednesday above. 
 

 

 

Friday 23 June at St Cuthbert’s 
Network:  St Cuthberts Guest 

Password:  bemyguest 

https://www.dur.ac.uk/cis/wireless/thecloud/
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Useful Information 

 
Taxis 

Some local taxi firms: 

Durham City Taxis 01207 772 088 

Durham Cars  0191 394 2468 

GoCars Durham  07758 664 958 

Phoenix taxis  0191 386 4040 

 

Car Parks in Durham City 
If you are driving into Durham on Wednesday evening and/or Friday, information about car parks in Durham City 

centre can be found at https://www.durham.gov.uk/durhamcitycarparks   The nearest public car park is at Prince 

Bishops, Durham DH1 3UJ 

 
Driving to Ushaw on Thursday 

Car drivers: If you are driving to Ushaw College on the Thursday, there is plenty of onsite parking.  Please enter 

the College by the Main entrance, take the right-hand fork on the drive to the car park.  There is an overflow car 

park just off the main car park. 

 

Sat-nav users please note: Please use “DH7 7DW” to ensure you are directed the correct way (Using the 

postcode "DH7 9RH" on your sat-nav will not direct you to the college entrance.) The correct road is marked 

"Woodland Road" on most sat-navs and can be reached as described above. 

 

Directions to Ushaw College:  

From the South: Turn left off the A167 half a mile north of Neville's Cross traffic lights in Durham, by Sainsbury’s 

Local, on to the minor road signposted Bearpark and Ushaw College. The College entrance is signposted to the 

right 2.5 miles along this road after the village of Bearpark. 

 

From the North: Turn right off the A167 in Crossgate Moor, just past Durham Johnson School, on to the minor 

road signposted Bearpark and Ushaw College. The College entrance is signposted to the right 2.5 miles along 

this road after the village of Bearpark.  

 

From Old Elvet: Heading towards the city centre on Old Elvet, turn left onto New Elvet.  After 350 feet, bear right 

onto Church Street.  At the traffic lights with the Bill Bryson University Library ahead of you, turn right onto 

Quarryheads Lane.  At the first roundabout take the first exit onto Potters Bank up into Neville’s Cross.  At the 

traffic lights at the top of Potters Bank go straight across, follow the road down and turn left at the junction onto 

Neville’s Cross Bank (A690).  At the roundabout take the 2nd exit onto Broom Lane (B6302).  After 2 miles, at 

the T junction, turn right onto Whitehouse Lane.  At the top of Whitehouse Lane turn left onto Woodlands Road.  

The main entrance to Ushaw College is 0.8 miles on the right.  

 
Symposium Coaches 

Symposium transport is provided by JH Coaches.   
 
For those staying at Ushaw 
 
Wednesday evening after the Bishop Dunn Memorial Lectures: 

9.20pm A coach will depart from outside Elvet Riverside on New Elvet at 9.20pm to go to Ushaw.  
 Please be PROMPT. 
 
When you arrive at Ushaw, you will need to enter the building via the East Wing entrance – right hand fork on the 
drive.  Please ring the bell and the 24-hour Duty Manager will come and let you in. 
 

https://www.durham.gov.uk/durhamcitycarparks
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For those staying at Ushaw ctd. 
 
Friday morning, transport to St Cuthbert’s Catholic Church, Old Elvet, Durham: 

8.00am A coach will depart from outside the Main Entrance at Ushaw at 8.00am PROMPTLY to go to St 
Cuthbert’s Church. Please take your luggage with you (see below).  

 Please arrive on time as the coach will depart on time. 
 
 
For those staying in Durham City 
 
Thursday transport to and from Ushaw: 

8.10am A coach will depart from Old Elvet (outside Hotel Indigo & diagonally opposite the Marriott) at 8.10am 
PROMPTLY to go to Ushaw for the day’s sessions. Please arrive on time as the coach will depart on 
time. 

 
8.00pm A coach will depart from the Main Entrance at Ushaw for Old Elvet 
 
9.15pm For Core organising group, small group leaders, and scribes only - a second coach will depart from the 

Main Entrance at Ushaw for Old Elvet 
 
 

Luggage on Wednesday and Friday 

For those staying at Ushaw, on Wednesday evening during the Bishop Dunn Memorial Lectures, luggage can 
be stored in ER202, Elvet Riverside.  CCS students will be around to help people with luggage before and after 
the lectures. 

On Friday, luggage can be left in the Presbytery hallway. Again CCS students will be on hand to help people 
with luggage before and after the morning sessions. 

 

Emergency contacts during the symposium 

Conference Administrator, Theresa Phillips – theresa.phillips@durham.ac.uk  - 0784 085 4865 

For those staying at Ushaw, any out of hours issues should be directed to the Duty Manager - 07591 916557
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